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Shapell’s Darche Noam is doing vital work for Klal Yisrael, and it is an honour to pay 

tribute to its holy work. The destiny of Klal Yisrael is driven by Torah learning and 

talmidei chachamim, and this is indeed an institution which is devoted to nurturing great 

Torah personalities.  

 

Their South African graduates make a wonderful contribution to our community and 

remind us of the global reach of this wonderful institution. This wonderful yeshiva teaches 

Torah in a beautiful way as reflected by its name Darche Noam. It teaches the light of 

Torah with a clarity and a precision which is indeed a kiddush Hashem. 

 

May Hashem continue to bless Shapell’s Darche Noam with many more years of success. 

 
 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
 
 
 
 

Rabbi Warren Goldstein 


